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S&o Paulo, June 7, 2021

RE: FRAUD ALERT - FALSE OFFER OF EMPLOYEMENT

We received recently contact from people who were approached by a fraudulent email in which
people were supposedly ONE's employees and offering a false offer of employment. To do so, they

asked to fill out a registration and pay a fee to participate in the selection process.

ONE reinforces that in its Recruitment and Selection process, it does not ask candidates to pay
any fees for their application. Therefore, these approaches are fraudulent and do not originated from
our company. Such purported job offers were carried out without the knowledge and consent of ONE,
are not authorized and will not be recognized by ONE. The employment related documents sent to

individuals claiming to have been offered roles as employees or seafarers of ONE are false.

ONE strongly cautions members of the public against responding to these purported offers of
employment. ONE will not be responsible for any loss of money or data breach suffered by members
of the public through such false offers of employment. Members of the public targeted are strongly

advised to turn down such approaches and report any such incident to the pertinent authority.

Please be aware of possible fraud and protect your data.

Sincereously,

OCEAN NETWORK EXPRESS (AMERICA LATINA) AGENCIA MARITIMA LTDA.



